
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 9:00:10 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Patrick Burnham
Submission Time: May 3 2022 8:37AM
Email: patrickburnham3@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-230-2079
Address: 15161 GRIFFIN LN
Caldwell, ID 83607

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-11

Comment: "The case number was not on the flyer I received. I would like to point out the 
increases asked for by Idaho Power seem to be highly correlated with their drive for "green" 
energy. I am not a fan. The difference Idaho Power will make in the global environment is 
minuscule at most. "
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